
WELCOME TO

  STAHL MENNONITE CHURCH
  1201 Soap Hollow Rd, Johnstown, PA  15905

Pastor:  Jayne Byler  
  Lay Leaders:  Sonya Horsley, Joy Cotchen, Neil Lehman

Pastor Cell Phone: (330) 224-3944
  Church Phone: (814) 288-5523   

  E-Mail:  stahlmennonite@gmail.com 

********************************************************

June 25, 2023
MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE – 10:30 A.M.

Theme: PEACE WITHIN: Known and Loved 

Worship Leader: Sonya Horsley
Music:  Stahl Song Leaders

Welcome and Announcements

Lighting the Peace Lamp

Gathering Song

Call to Worship:
Leader: We gather now in awe
Group 1: of the One who has searched us and known us,       
Group 2: the Alpha and the Omega.
Leader:   We come together in praise
Group 1: of the One for whom night is as bright as day,
Group 2: who was and who is and who is to come.
Leader:   We open ourselves to the presence
Group 1: of the One who has formed our inward parts,
Group 2: the almighty God.
Leader:   So let us lift our hearts and our voices to worship     
our God,

Group 1: who holds us and leads us,
Group 2: who is still with us—
All: now and always

Opening Prayer

Sharing Our Joys and Concerns: “God of love, hear our prayer”

Prayers of the People Embodied Scripture Meditation

Singing

Scripture:  Psalm 139:1–18  

Message: “Fearfully and Wonderfully Made” - Jayne

Response

Sending Song

Sending Words

*** Resource used LEADER Magazine Spring 2023

********************************************************

Bulletin Editor for July: Shana – 814-288-0171

St. Francis Sharing & Caring Item for July:  Toilet Paper

Offering:  06/18/2023 – $1,153.70 – General Fund
       $150.00 – Benevolence (Shelly)
         $20.00 – New Day
    $1,323.70

*******************COMING EVENTS********************

June Mission Offering:  New Day Camp 
Mon., June 26:  Lay Leaders
July 3-8:  MennoCon23 in Kansas City, Missouri 
July 9-14: Jayne serving as Bible Teacher at Laurelville Summer Camp
Aug 4-6:  Allegheny Mennonite Conference Celebration of 
                 Congregations at Laurelville



*************NOTES & ANNOUNCEMENTS***************

Happy Birthday:  Wish the following a Happy Birthday today or by 
sending them a card this week:  Mon., Jun 26 – Glenn Lehman

Happy Anniversary:  Wish the following a Happy Anniversary today 
or by sending them a card this week: Tue., Jun 27, Stephanie Holsopple 
and Matt Stahl.

Jayne plans to be in the office on Wed and Fri.  She can be contacted 
at any time by calling 330-224-3944 or emailing 
stahlmennonite@gmail.com.

You are invited to stay for a Hot Dog roast following today’s 
worship.

Lay Leaders are sharing a Benevolence Fund need.  This past week 
the 2 motors of Shelly’s wheelchair burned out and must be replaced.  
Each costs at least $900.  We have agreed to help her cover these costs.  
If you would like to contribute, please designate an offering for the 
Benevolence Fund.  We will also be seeking some funds from the 
Everence Sharing Fund.

Instead of making packed lunches for New Day Camp, this summer 
we will be collecting snacks and other supplies.  Snack items include: 
chips, pretzels, granola bars, squeezy applesauce, any treats that do not 
need utensils, along with bottled water.  Bring these items in by Sun 
July 9.

If you have flowers from your garden that you would like to share 
on the front table on Sunday mornings during the summer, feel free to 
bring them.  You can either let Jayne know ahead of time or just bring 
them and we will add them to whatever is there. 

Please Take Note - New phone number for Linda and Whitey 
Gindlesperger:  582-855-1195.

Stahl Mennonite Church
June 25, 2023

Seeking Peace 
Together



Continue to be aware of opportunities to practice Radical 
Hospitality that you might wish to share with the Vision Team
(Neil Lehman, Daniel Dunmore, Rachel Allen, Jeanette Hunsberger, 
Matt Stahl, or Jayne Byler). The Vision Team will meet in the fall to 
discern next steps.

Our June Mission Offering will be for New Day Summer Camp.  
Summer Program changes a little every year, but it always provides a 
great time for the children! The main part of the program offers "day 
camp" activities that the children attend throughout the week, as well as 
special outings to enjoy. Outings can include: trips to Idlewild, 
swimming at the Que, Urban Air fun day, Shawnee, day hikes, ice 
cream, and more!

Summer travels have begun and you may miss Sunday worship 
throughout the coming months.  You are still able to give your 
offering either through the mail or electronically on our Stahl 
Mennonite Church webpage.  (Remember that you can cover the cost 
of processing the donation as well.) You have been very generous in 
your giving and we have been able to meet our spending needs.  Thank 
you for your continued support of our congregation’s ministry.  

The TriState Auctions to benefit Mennonite Central Committee -
Springs will be having their sale on July 15th.  The Johnstown Area 
Sale will be held August 11th & 12th.  Contact Yvonne Devers at        
814-421-9008 for questions and donations.

****************** PRAYER REQUESTS******************   
Glenn Lehman         Rhoda Dillon Family       Walter Ryniak Family        
Bill Ackman Family             Laura Thomas Family  
Ron Telenko FCA/New Day            Charlotte/Sam Barrett
Laurelville Staff and Campers       
Quemahoning Adaptive Kayak Launch - Praise     
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